

Royal Canadian Mounted Police

Gendarmerie royale du Canada



Reeve Steve Upham County of St. Paul 5015 - 49 Avenue ST. PAUL, AB TOA 3A4

January 26, 2012

Dear Sir or Madam,

Albertá Association of Municipal Districts and Counties (AAMDC) Spring Convention Shaw Conference Centre (Edmonton) March 20 & 21, 2012

The RCMP will be attending the Alberta Association of Municipal Districts and Counties spring convention to provide an opportunity for the Reeve and/or Chief Administrative Officers to meet with the Commanding Officer, his Management Team, and representatives of Solicitor General Public Safety during the convention.

There is not enough time to accommodate the many requests that are received. Every effort is made to meet with the councils that have specific policing concerns that they have not been able to resolve at the local Detachment or District level. Eastern Alberta District management will continue to meet with your council regularly as done in the past.

I would request that should you wish to meet with the Commanding Officer, to advise Ms. Crystal Neumann at Eastern Alberta District at (780) 645-8840 or by email crystal.neumann@rcmp-grc.gc.ca along with concerns and the contact information for the Council including office and cell numbers. Meeting times are on a prioritized basis and we will confirm if your meeting request can be accommodated.

Replies must be received by February 16th, 2012.

Sincerely,

(David J. MITCHELL) Superintendent

District Commander

Eastern Alberta District RCMP

4806 - 55 Street

St. Paul, AB T0A 3A1

cc: NCO i/c St. Paul Detachment NCO i/c Elk Point Detachment